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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20223 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 6379 

August 10, 1981 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
RT. 12 
Frederick, Maryland 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act directed to .the Department of Justice. 
On July 27, 1981, this office received a copy of your request along with several Secret Service documents. 

Enclosed are copies of the referred Secret Service documents. Some information has been withheld because the documents in the requested file contain information compiled for law enforce-ment purposes. Pursuant to Title 5, United States Code, Section 552(b)(7)(E) and (F), the information has been exempted since disclosure would disclose investigative techniques and procedures, and endanger the life or physical safety of law enforcement personnel. Some deletions have been made in accordance with Title 5, United States Code, Section 552(b)(2) as information that pertains solely to the internal rules and practices of the agency. The citations of the above exemptions are not to be construed as the only exemptions which may be available under the Freedom of Information Act. 

If you disagrer with our determination, you have the right of administrative appeal ithin 35 days by writing to Freedom of Information Appeal, Deputy Director, U.S. Secret Service, 1800 G Street, N.W., Room 941, Washington, D. C. 20'73. 

Sincerely, 

7 
/ / 	 // 

vhfftath 	Bacherman 
ATSAIC 
Freedom of Information & 
Privac. ki,  Ac! fl 

Enclosure 
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